
 
   

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

A TRANSPORTATION NETWORK FOR THE FUTURE 
The Regional transportation network supports healthy and vibrant 
communities and economic growth by safely and reliably connecting 
travellers to their destinations and efciently moving goods across 
our cities and towns. 

York Region is updating its Transportation Master Plan (TMP) to 
create a long-term vision for the Regional road, transit and active 
transportation network. Input from residents, travellers and the 
business community will help ensure the plan aligns with the needs 
of serving our growing and thriving communities to 2051 and 
beyond. 

SHARE YOUR EXPERIENCE 
York Region residents and business operators are invited to 
participate by: 

• Attending online events and virtual presentations 
• Visiting york.ca/tmp, reviewing progress and providing 

feedback and ideas 
• Connecting with the project team 

To be added to the TMP mailing list, receive more information or 
to submit questions or comments please email 
transportation@york.ca or contact: 

STEFFANIE RUNDLE 
COMMUNICATIONS AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT SPECIALIST 
The Regional Municipality of York - Transportation Services Department 
Phone: 1-877-464-9675 ext. 75253 

Personal information submitted (e.g. name, address and phone number) is collected, maintained and disclosed under the authority of the 
Environmental Assessment Act and the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act for transparency and consultation 
purposes. The personal information you submit will become part of a public record that is available to the general public, unless you request 
that your personal information remain confdential. 

We want to hear from you! 
Participate in our Transportation 
Survey by visiting 
york.ca/TMP 

The Regional Municipality of York is updating its Transportation 
Master Plan through Approach #1 of the Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment master planning process. The 
Transportation Master Plan is York Region’s long-term vision for the 
transportation network. The plan will identify long-term strategies, 
policies and infrastructure needs to support planned population and 
employment growth to 2051. 

York Region’s number one priority remains protecting the health 
and safety of staf and our communities. We continue to follow York 
Region Public Health measures during the COVID-19 pandemic and 
remain committed to safe and efective engagement and consultation 
with the public and stakeholders. At this time, York Region will be 
consulting and collaborating through online events, surveys, email 
and phone. 

An accessible version of this notice is available upon request. 
This notice was issued on April 1, 2021. 

Wayne Emmerson 
York Region Chairman and CEO 
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